Mount Litera Zee School,Haridwar
Date:26/09/2017	
Dear Parents, (Class I to IX)
This is to inform you that PTM scheduled for 27 Sept. (Wed.) 2017 has been postponed to 7 Oct.(Sat.) 2017 due to holidays declared by DM on 20 Sept. and 23 Sept. 2017 and as a result the examination schedule got extended to 25 Sept. 2017. Inconvenience cause is regretted. 
   Note:- Regular school tomorrow from class Nur. to Class IX.
SMS sent to all parents at 3:53PM
